Homework
18th October 2021

This week I want you to revise all the spellings you have had this half term.  There will be a test on Thursday.  The test will be 20 of the words from the list of words you have had each week.
So, that is the most important part of the homework.  You also have a Reading Comprehension called Top of the Mops.  Complete this on the sheet and bring it in on THURSDAY – the last day of the half term.
Thanks for all your hard work this half term.  Have a lovely half term holiday – have a good rest!
Mrs Heston.
